
From: ripley janice <earthsync@yahoo.com>

To: "bos@mendocinocounty.org" <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 2/5/2019 7:07 AM

Subject: Keep Mendocino County GMO free!

Board of Supervisors:

Please keep Mendocino County GMO free. I ask that you continue to represent my values and those of others who voted for and passed the law
years ago making Mendocino GMO free. I apologize that I cannot be at your meeting in person today to represent those who feel as I do; I am
working today.

I'm asking that you uphold the Cannabis Cultivation Ordinance to prohibit growing or producing of genetically engineered cannabis.

Thank you for your time,
Janice Re
Teacher


